
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Prevention Tip: Each day before you come to school, please complete self-screening for COVID-19. Check 

for signs of illness such as:  

 Chills or a fever of 100.4 +  Sore throat  Cough or shortness of breath 

 Diarrhea, nausea or vomiting  Headache   New loss of taste or smell 
 

Virtual College Visits: Cornell College, Indiana University Bloomington, Loyola University, and University of Alabama will 

be available to talk with students today during PtE. Any students interested please register through Naviance to obtain 

the virtual link. 

Intramural Volleyball Call-Out Meeting: There will be an Intramural Volleyball registration and call-out meeting in the 

fieldhouse at the end of PtE today. All in-person and e-learners are welcome to join Lake Central Intramural Volleyball.  

eLearners: If you can't come to the meeting but are interested, contact Mr. Gurnak at agurnak@lcscmail.com and follow 

twitter at @lakecentral_IM. 

Student Council Meeting: Student Council will be meeting in Ms. Calderone's room, C207, after school today. Members, 

please don't forget to turn in your dues to Ms. C as soon as possible. Email rcaldero@lcscmail.com with any questions. 

eLearners: Contact Ms. Calderone at rcaldero@lcscmail.com to participate. 

Astronomy Club Meeting: The Astronomy Club will meet after school Friday, October 9, in room C236. 

eLearners: Contact Mr. Holdeman at gholdema@lcscmail.com to participate. 

AP Test Registration is Open: AP Exam Registration is open through October 14. This year, the unused/canceled exam 

fee is waived for students who may later decide not to test. All students who currently plan to take AP Exams should 

register now because the $45 per exam late order fee still applies this year. 

It's far better for students to be registered on time and cancel later, rather than order after the deadline. Begin registration 

on the High School webpage. Questions should be directed to Mrs. Toth at btoth@lcscmail.com. 

Chess Club Call-Out Meeting: All students are welcome to attend the call-out meeting for Chess Club. It will take place 

on Thursday, October 15, after school in room C326 and finish up around 3 p.m. 

eLearners: Email Dr. Verpooten at dverpoot@lcscmail.com to participate. 
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